378-3066
July 21, 1978

J. C. Van Voorhees
Attorney at Law

Bodie & Minturn

P.0. Box 623

Prineville, Oregon 97754

RE: Filé No. T-2941

Dear Mr. Van Voorhees:

On November 20, 1973, we received from you water right
transfer applications, in the name of Ned Severance, proposing
an exchange of priorities between two water rights; one for
Beaver Creek, the other for South Fork Crooked River. Since
the proposed changes would result in a change in source of water
under each of the rights, the applications could not be considered
for approval by the State Engineer and, therefore, could not be
legally filed.

. The two pending applications are returned herewith, to-
gether with our refund check No. 2419, in the amount of $34.65.

Mr. Jones of this office wrote to you on this matter on
April 17, 1974, I do not know why the applications were not re-
turned to you and the fees refunded at that time.

Sincerely,

James W. Carver, Jr.
Engineer
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